
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing on the proposed 2025 
Budget for the Plum Creek Water Reclamation Authority will be held at 7:30 a.m. 
on Wednesday, October 23, 2024, at the Administration Building of the Authority 
at, 4255 North Highway 85, in Castle Rock, Colorado at which time and place the 
said Budget will be considered for adoption.  Any interested elector of the Town 
of Castle Rock, Castle Pines Metropolitan District, or Castle Pines North 
Metropolitan District may inspect the proposed Budget at the above address and 
may file any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the 
budget. 

 
 
Dated: September 16, 2024 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
PLUM CREEK WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY 
By: -s- Nathan Travis, President 
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